
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
        6th June 2017 

 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
We have been really interested to hear how families have 
supported last half-term’s Outdoor Activity Challenge. Wet 
weather has not put you off either! The children have really 
enjoyed each of the challenges; I would love to hear 
feedback from parents and carers too. Please use the slip 
attached, and hand in to the office or to the class teacher.  
 
For our final half-term, your family challenge is ‘Make or Bake’. This can be an outdoor 
activity of course, such as den-building (something our children are getting good at!) or 
sandcastle-making. Children will have the chance in Show and Tell to talk about the fun 
they have had with you.  
  
Thank you again for your support in this. We strongly believe that our children are better 
off engaging with other members of their family than they would be stuck in front of a 
screen. 
 
Dani Rees 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Feedback for the We are Family challenges: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 


